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Wednesday 13th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A few updates for you: 

 

Aldi Stickers – The promotion has ended however if you have any stickers still at home, please send 

them in tomorrow, we need another 106 to complete our third poster! 

 

The Sun’s Books for Schools Campaign – We have signed up to take part in The Sun Newspaper’s 

‘Books for Schools Campaign’. As you know, evidence shows how important instilling a love of reading 

is from the earliest age.  From Saturday 23rd November 2019 until Saturday 18th January 2020 ‘The 

Sun’ will contain book tokens in each edition, we need 3,500 tokens to receive a free pack of books.  

Please send the book tokens into school with your child! 

 

Parents’ Evening (19/11/19) – You should have now received an appointment time to have a 5 minute 

meeting with your child’s class teacher; please make time for this valuable opportunity. 

 

Parents’ Evening Stalls (19/11/19) – I have invited some visitors to come to school and set up stalls in 

the hall from 3.30 pm onwards, offering help and advice for you and your child: 

Aisling Bishop – Early Help  

Mawuli Amesu – Online and Mobile Technology Safety 

Heather Henry – Asthma Help 

Mrs Mather and Mrs Carter – Our school lunches with free tasting sessions 

Mrs Hackey – Setting up a new PTA 

Mrs Hackey – Healthy Lunchboxes  

 

Children In Need – This Friday (15/11/19) it is ‘Spots/Stripes Day’ to raise money for the BBC ‘s 

annual Children in Need campaign.  We are asking for pupils to come to school out of uniform, in 

spots and/or stripes and donate a £1.00 for this worthy cause. 

 

School Website – Please pass your email address to your child’s class teacher, this will be added onto 

your child’s data collection information and will mean that you will be able to receive alerts when new 

information is uploaded onto the website. 

www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Barker          

http://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/

